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NOV 24 2014

MEMORANDUM
TO: All GCC Employees
FROM: President

SUBJECT:  Acting Appointment, VP for Academic Affairs

In the absence of Dr. Ray D. Somera, who will be off-island from November 27-December 5,
2014, Dr. Gina Tudela has been appointed as Vice President for Academic Affairs.

Please extend Dr. Tudela your usual support and cooperation as she carries out her
additional duties and responsibilities.

k[\k(l.(ﬂ&ad&
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